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3 Garland SPR
From <planningboard@townoflongisland.us>
To Ed McAleney <emcalen1@gmail.com>
Date 2022-11-05 10:34

Ed & Jeanie


The Planning Board has received your request to amend the Site Plan Review (SPR) for 3 Garfield St. The Board will discuss this subject at our
meeting on Nov 21st.  It's possible the board at that time can agree tentatively on the timeframe for moving through the process required
Under Article 10 of the Land Use Ordinance: application - notice - public hearing - findings/conclusions - decision.


Steve Hart, Chair

Planning Board, Town of Long Island



